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THE OCCURRENCE OF WURTZITE POLYTYPES tN EASTERN OH|O: ERRATUM

D.W. HOLLENBAUGH
3960 Hilhop Drive, Parma, Ohio 44134, U.S.A.

E.H. CARLSON
Department of Geology, Kent State University, Kent, Ohio 44242, u.S.A.

In the abstract, the third sentence, slightly modified in the final stage of manuscript preparation,
now conveys the erroneous impression that the Vanport Limestone is 70 m thick. This sentence should
read: "The stratigraphic range of wurtzite now includes about 70 m of strata from the Vanport Limestone
(Allegheny Group) through the Brush Creek Shale (Conemaugh Group)." The editor apologizes for this
foux pas,
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23rd Annual Conference of Metallurglsts
featuring international symposia on

Copper Metallurgy/Challenges ln Mlneral Sclences
Dlrect Reductlon/Aclvances ln Materlals Technology

et the
Hllton Internatlonal, Quebec, Quebec, August 19-22, 1984

The 1984 Annual Conference of Metallurgists, sponsored by the Metallurgical Society of CIM, will
provide a major forum for the presentation of technical papers on a wide variety of metallurgical topics.
In addition to the sessions and keynote presentations which make up each of the four symposia ("Copper
Metallurgy", "Direct Reduction at the Crossroads", "Challenges in Mineral Sciences", and "Advances
in Materials Technology"), additional sessions will include the technology of clean steels, HSLA steels,
process control in the iron and steel industry, the physical metallurgy of aluminum alloys, zirconium alloys
in service in nuclear reactors, the modelling of metallurgical processes, slag systems, and waste management
in regard to hydrometallurgical processing, as well as general sessions. A poster session is also to be included
in the comprehensive technical program.

Two computer workshops will be held. The F.A.C.T. system for the analysis of chemical
thermodynamics will provide the basis of one full-day workshop, whereas the CANMET S.P.O.C. program
related to the simulation of mineral processing circuits will serve as the basis for the other workshop.

For further information, please contact S. Nosseir or A. Plumpton, Centre de Recherches min6rales,
Complexe Scientifique du Qu6bec, 2700 rue Einstein, Sainte-Foy, Qu6bec, Canada GIP 3W8. Tel.: (418)
u3-4540.
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